
 

 

The Society of St. Vincent de Paul 

has once again organized its 

annual Christmas Toy drive for the 

needy children in our parish.  

 

A Christmas tree will be placed in 

the front foyer decorated with gift 

tags during the weekends of 

November 16/17 or November 

23/24.  

 

 

 

Unwrapped gifts with tags should be returned by November  30 / 

December 1 and handed to one of our members who will be available at 

each Mass. 

 

 

 

We also need help in wrapping 

these gifts on Saturday, 

December 14 between 9:00 am 

to 12 pm. Youth can bring their 

volunteer forms for sign-up of 

volunteer hours. Any assistance 

will be greatly appreciated. 

 

 

 


